&U,LDER,.CREEK — If there’s
some property tax rebate money out
there, San Lorenzo Valley property
owners want some of it.

The property owners are getting
ready to jump on a bandwagon to

claim property tax refunds that may
be available from the 1978-79 tax

year.

. The refunds will become available

if a San Mateo Superior Court de-

cision is upheld by higher courts.
The San Mateo County decision

stated that property owners are en-

titled to a refund of 6 percent of:
property taxes they paid because the
state erred in figuring how taxes
should be assessed after Proposition
13 was passed.

Ever since the San Mateo decision,
property owners throughout the state
have filed claims for refunds.

On Thursday, San Lorenzo Valley
residents Ann and Charles Wise will
explain the tax-rebate situation to the

_ San Lorenzo Valley Property Owners

Association at a meeting at Boulder
Creek Fire Hall. The meeting begins
at 6:30 p.m.
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